
BUCKSKIN ARTISTS COMMUNITY 

Board Meeting Minutes 

May 27, 2017  1:30pm – 1:45pm 

 

Attending:   

 Steve Stearns  Denise Stearns  Diane Dahlin 

 Ted Mathias  Frank Davis  David Bachman 

 Maggie Dahlgren Mark Hullinger Jack Haenichen 

 Doug Eddy  Cully Howland 

 

Business: 

There were not enough board members present to constitute a quorum therefore no board 

meeting was held.  Discussions among the board members present were held on the 

following two topics: 

 

1)  Steve and Jim remaining as president and vice president:  The group consensus was 

to continue with the present BAC HOA officers.   

2) Steve sought counsel from the group on enforcing the 10% late dues fee and sending 

accounts to the collection attorney because of ongoing problems with some members 

who haven’t paid and some who are making late payments without remitting the 

additional 10%.  Steve was appreciative of the several opinions that were given. 

3) The next board meeting was planned to be on a Saturday late in August.  Denise 

Stearns will call for the room at the county complex on Tuesday, the day after 

Memorial Day. 

 

 


